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Norwood Primary School 

Gunthorpe Road 

Gunthorpe 

Peterborough 

PE4 7DZ 

   

Email: office@norwood.peterborough.sch.uk  Telephone: 01733 574717 

Website: www.norwood-school.co.uk  Fax: 01733 703250 

 

Head Teacher: Mrs D Reynolds  -  BSc Hons QTS NPQH 

Friday 12th September 2014 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

During this first term of the Reception year, we begin teaching your child to read and write using a 

programme called Read, Write Inc. This programme teaches reading sounds, listening for sounds in words, 

and learning to recognise tricky words that cannot be sounded out or ‘Fred talked’. 

 

In order to explain how this programme works, and to provide you with information regarding how your 

child will progress through the programme during the year, we will be holding a Read, Write Inc meeting 

for parents/carers on Tuesday 23rd September at 5pm.  

 

The meeting will also give you some tips on how to support your child’s reading and writing development 

at home.  

 

During the meeting, we will cover: 

• Saying the sounds 

• Fred talk 

• Red words 

• Green words 

• Helping your child at home 

 

To confirm your attendance, please complete the slip below and return it to your child’s class teacher by 

Friday 19th September 2014.  

 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

Mrs L. Burnham    Mr L. Alletson    Mrs D. Reynolds 

Acting Assistant Head Teacher  Reception Class Teacher  Head Teacher 

 

Read Write Inc Meeting for Parents/Carers 

 

Child’s name ________________________________________  Year group _________ 

 

 I would like to attend the Read, Write Inc meeting on Tuesday 23rd September at 5pm.  

 

 Number of adults attending ______________________ 

 

 

Signed _________________________________________________ 


